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ROAD TRANSPORT AND SAFETY AGENCY 

PRESS STATEMENT 

 

RTSA EXTENDS PAYMENT PERIOD FOR ROAD TAX 
 

Lusaka, 20th March 2020- The Road Transport and Safety Agency 
(RTSA), has extended the payment period for Motor Vehicle and Trailer 
Licences (Road Tax) for the second quarter from 31st March to 19th April 
2020. 
 
This is in an effort to reduce overcrowding at the RTSA stations in the 
wake of the Corona virus (COVID-19) pandemic outbreak. The RTSA 
would also like to inform members of the public to adhere to infection 
prevention and control measures that have been introduced at all the 
RTSA service centres in order to enhance hygiene. 
 
The RTSA is reminding motorists and fleet owners to pay for Road Tax 
on time to avoid panic as the first quarter for the year 2020 comes to an 
end on 31st March 2020.  
 
In order for the Agency to serve you in a more efficient and effective 
manner, motorists and fleet owners are reminded to pay for their Motor 
Vehicle and Trailer Licences (Road Tax) in advance to avoid panic. 
 

The Road Transport and Safety Agency RTSA), wishes to see continued 
high compliance to Statutory obligations by motorist and fleet owners in 
the year 2020 in order for them not to be in conflict with the law. 
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